
Building Inspections - Re: Attention: Lonnie 

Here are the drawings

From: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: Thursday, September 11, 2014 at 1:18 PM
To: Chris Matava <chris@gnomelandscapes.com>
Subject: Re: Attention: Lonnie

You did not provide any documents.

>>> Chris Matava <chris@gnomelandscapes.com> 9/11/2014 1:09 PM >>>
Hi Lonnie,
    This is the application and supporting materials for a building permit for 205­215 Vaughan St.  We have already applied for 
and been approved by the Historic Preservation Board.  Due to the changing of railings it was recommended that we apply 
for a building permit, too.  I spoke to John in Inspections and he thought just the minimal $25.00 fee would apply.  If this is 
different please let me know.

   Feel free to contact me with any questions.  I’ll be sending along a 2nd email with the plans.

Regards,
Chris

Chris Matava
Landscape Designer
Gnome Landscapes, Design, Masonry and Maintenance
305 US Rt 1 
P.O. Box 66803
Falmouth, ME 04105­6803
(207) 781­2955
chris@gnomelandscapes.com
www.gnomelandscapes.com

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about 
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised 
that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.     

From: Chris Matava <chris@gnomelandscapes.com>
To: Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 9/11/2014 1:44 PM
Subject: Re: Attention: Lonnie
Attachments: L­1 Site Plan Vaughan St.pdf; L­2 Elevation Vaughan St..pdf
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